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rESIDENTIAL fIRE pROTECTION
February 28, 2013
Portland Fire Department

27 Sunset Ave.

Great Diamond Island

Portland, Maine 04103
Attn: John Martell
Re: 27 Sunset Ave.
      Fire Sprinkler System installation
Please be informed that the Wet Pipe Fire Sprinkler System addition for the above project is designed, installed and tested based on the requirements of NFPA #13D, State of Maine Fire Marshall’s office and Portland Fire Department requirements.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us at (207) 946-3473








Thank you








Stan Camic 
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